Superintendent Michael Kapolka: Chelsea School District

Re: Interest in School Board vacancy

Dear Mr. Kapolka,

I am writing to express my interest in serving on the Chelsea School Board. I have lived in Chelsea since 2012 and have two children enrolled in our schools. I believe Chelsea does a great job supporting *all* of our students and would like to see that legacy continue. I spent ten years in public education as a classroom teacher of K-12 students, and you will see that prioritizing collaboration between stakeholders and fostering intercommunication is important to me: I believe it is a value that will help me be an effective member of the School Board.

Thank you for your time and consideration of my submission. I am confident that there will be several strong options for this position, and making a final decision will not be easy. Please let me know if you have any further questions. I look forward to the possibility to making a positive contribution to our schools.

Warmly and sincerely,

Ben Seymour